From: Chen, Lily (Fed

To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

Subject: RE: Albrecht

Date: Wednesday, March 8, 2017 2:57:00 PM
Dustin:

Thanks, That is a good idea. Please involve Albrecht when we can. In the past, we often expect the
guest researchers to take initiative for collaboration. Albrecht has been quiet and we do not know if
he likes to be left alone or we shall try to talk with him.

Lily

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 2:54 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: Albrecht

Lily,

Albrecht came by today, and told me he is feeling a bit unhappy and isolated. He said he is
working on his own research, but would very much like to be more involved with people here at
NIST. | am going to set up a meeting next week for those who do research on the PQC team to get
together and talk about what we are working on, with the goal of fostering more collaboration.
Daniel will be here next week, so he can attend.

Wanted to let you know.

Dustin
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